



FW: EHRC-CU2940 Appleton 20141024: Your email dated 15 October 2014

1 message



14 October 2016 at 17:29

Adur & Worthing

<u>Ben Daines</u> – **Senior Planning Officer**, Planning, Regeneration and Wellbeing | Planning Policy Website

Location: Planning Policy, Portland House, 44 Richmond Road, Worthing, West Sussex, BN11

1HS

nternal: | External:

| E-mail:

From: Correspondence [mailto:Correspondence@equalityhumanrights.com]

Sent: 24 October 2014 14:49

To: Planning.Policy

Subject: EHRC-CU2940 Appleton 20141024: Your email dated 15 October 2014



James Appleton Your ref: /

Head of Strategic Planning and Economic Our ref: EHRC-CU2940

Development

Date: 24 October 2014

Email: planning.policy@adur-worthing.

gov.uk

Dear James

Subject: Proposed Submission Adur Local Plan 2014 - Notification of Publication

Thank you for your email dated 15 October 2014.

The Commission does not have the resources to respond to all consultations, but will respond to consultations where it considers they raise issues of strategic importance.

Local and other public authorities have obligations under the Public Sector Equality Duty (PSED) in the Equality Act 2010 to consider the effect of their policies and decisions on people sharing particular protected characteristics. We provide advice for public authorities on how to apply the PSED, which is an ongoing legal obligation and must be complied with as part of the planning process. Thus, the PSED is the mechanism through which public authorities involved in the planning process should consider the potential for planning proposals to have an impact on equality for different groups of people. To assist, you will find our technical guidance here.

Yours sincerely

Sarah Whelan

Corporate Communications Officer

Correspondence Unit

Equality and Human Rights Commission

2nd Floor Arndale House

The Arndale Centre

Manchester

M4 3AQ

Email: correspondence@equalityhumanrights.com

http://www.equalityhumanrights.com/

Twitter: @equalityhumanrights.com

From: Planning.Policy [mailto:planning.policy@adur-worthing.gov.uk]

Sent: 15 October 2014 11:04

Subject: Proposed Submission Adur Local Plan 2014 - Notification of Publication

Dear Sir/Madam,

PROPOSED SUBMISSION ADUR LOCAL PLAN 2014: Notification of Publication and

Statement of Representation Procedures (Regulation 19) Town and Country Planning (Local Planning) (England) Regulations 2012

As you will be aware, Adur District Council has been preparing its new Local Plan over the past few years. At its meeting on 9th October 2014, Adur District Council approved the Proposed Submission Adur Local Plan 2014 for its formal publication stage, and subsequent submission. The Proposed Submission Adur Local Plan 2014 is now being made available for representations over a six-week statutory period starting on 20th October 2014, until 5pm on 1st December 2014. During this period the Local Plan and Policies Map will be published and made available alongside other supporting documents including a Sustainability Appraisal. Representations are invited. The attached 'Statement of Representations Procedure' sets out how the Plan will be made available for inspection, and how representations may be made.

Please note that at this stage representations should only be made in relation to the legal compliance and/or the soundness of the Local Plan. Representations should specify in what respect(s) the Plan is considered to be unsound, and what change(s) would need to be made to make it sound. These terms are explained in a guidance note available from the locations set out in the Statement of Representations or from the Councils' website: www.adur-worthing.gov.uk/adur-local-plan-2014

If you have any queries please contact us either by email at planning.policy@adur-worthing. gov.uk or by calling 01273-263000 and asking for the Adur Planning Policy Team.



James Appleton

Head of Strategic Planning and Economic Development

email: planning.policy@adur-worthing.gov.uk

Important Information and Disclaimer. Please do not print this e-mail unless necessary.

The domain from which this e-mail is sent is not indicative of the Council on whose behalf it is sent. The author will indicate in the body of the e-mail on whose behalf it is sent.

The information contained in this email may be subject to public disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

Unless the information contained in this email is legally exempt from disclosure, we cannot guarantee that we will not provide the whole or part of this email to a third party making a request for information about the subject matter of this email.

This e-mail is intended exclusively for the addressee and may contain information that is confidential and/or privileged. If you are not the intended recipient please note that any form of distribution, copying or use of this communication or the information in it is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error please return it to the sender and delete the material from any computer and destroy any printed copy.

Adur District Council and Worthing Borough Council cannot guarantee that this message or any attachment is virusfree or has not been intercepted or changed.

The views of the author may not necessarily reflect those of either Adur District Council or Worthing Borough Council. Any opinions or other information in this message that do not relate to the official business of Adur District Council

and / or Worthing Borough Council are neither given nor endorsed by them.

Our vision

We live in a country with a long history of upholding people's rights, valuing diversity and challenging intolerance. The Commission seeks to maintain and strengthen this heritage while identifying and tackling areas where there is still unfair discrimination or where human rights are not being respected.

Legal disclaimer

This email has been originated in the Equality and Human Rights Commission, which is an information and guidance service and not a legal advice service. If you require legal advice, please contact a solicitor. This paragraph does not apply to an individual who is assisted under section 28 Equality Act 2006. This email message, including any attachments, is from the Equality and Human Rights Commission and is intended for the addressee only. It may contain information that is privileged and confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, you must not copy, distribute or take any action in reliance of it.

Security warning: Please note that this email has been created in the knowledge that Internet email is not a 100% secure communications medium. We advise that you understand and

accept this lack of security when emailing us.

If this email message has been sent to you in error, please notify us immediately by replying to this email. The Equality and Human Rights Commission accepts no responsibility for any changes made to this message after it has been sent by the original author. This email or any of its attachments may contain data that falls within the scope of the Data Protection Acts. You must ensure that any handling or processing of such data by you is fully compliant with the requirements of the Data Protection Act 1984 and 1998.

The Equality and Human Rights Commission was established by the Equality Act 2006 as the Commission for Equality and Human Rights.

Click here to report this email as spam.

